
 1 

Newsletter : 
1st October 2021 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 
Value:  Encourages 
someone else 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
There has been a very big sporty theme to our week. Pupils have been taking part in their own version of the virtual 
London marathon in conjunction with this weekend’s large scale event. Today they completed the last few metres of 
their event in fancy dress. Thanks you so much for supporting this. I bet our points in ‘Beat the street’ are on the     
increase! 
 
This week, in assembly, Miss Peapell spoke to the children about the importance of friendliness. This is an easy        
concept to understand but often a lot harder to do especially if you are in one of those situations where you are a bit 
unsure. It requires vulnerability and trust to maintain friendliness and often people become reclusive because they 
have been hurt before and don’t want to trust again. Friendliness emerges from the act of giving. A comment,        
compliment, smile, good manners or even remaining calm in a crisis. It would be so sad if we stopped being friendly.  I 
often say good morning on the gate despite it being a rainy Monday morning because, by being friendly, I hope it can 
lift someone else's spirit.  
 
Tomorrow marks the beginning of Black History Month which is observed every October in Britain. It is an opportunity 
to celebrate the outstanding contributions that Black people have made to British society, whether that be today or 
historically. Black History Month provides great opportunities to highlight key moments in Black British history. It is 
important to celebrate the contributions of everyone to our society and support the multiculturalism and diversity 
that helps shape our communities. Please talk to your child about the importance of this event, from Septimius        
Severus the first Black emperor of Rome to Mary Seacole caring for soldiers in the Crimean war. Our history and lives 
today have been impacted by these great people. 
Finally, please look out for the dates for our parents evenings this term. We are going to give parents the choice of 
ether joining us face to face or via a virtual platform that has been successful in more recent times.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. Keep up those miles and let’s try to beat the street again this weekend. 
 
D Booth 
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 950 Alarah-Mae 65 

Miss Goss 1420 Kyran 87 

Miss Bickle 790 Muhannad 63 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 1108 Joey 80 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 879 George  46 

Miss Jessop 738 Layla FS 46 

Miss Peapell 698 Isla 48 

Miss Martin 903 Ava/Olivia 45 

Miss Grimwood 677 Lily-Mae 66 

Mr Donnelly 562 Vita 58 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM 

Jake for showing kindness and good 
manners 

Lacey for settling to play and learn 
quickly 

Edie for being kind and helpful 

Haygen for helping his friends at 
snack time 

Bumblebees Darcie-Mae for settling to learn    
quickly 

Marco for engaging on the carpet 

Robins Alfie C for working hard this week Harper for working hard this week 
and trying her best 

Sparrows Lola for making wonderful progress in 
maths 

Archie for settling to learn in every 
lesson 

Wrens Angel -Mai for believing in herself in 
English 

Ava for believing in herself in    
English  

Puffins Chloe for never giving up during the 
mini marathon 

Charlie F for his great secure 
knowledge of number facts  

Kingfishers Matthew for transforming his       
handwriting this week  

Riley for encouraging his peers and 
being kind 

Hummingbirds Frankie C for being caring and working 
extremely hard in all lessons 

Maaz for helping children settle into 
our class 

Falcons Emily for always being positive and 
caring  

Ethan for always being polite and 
kind 

Eagles Rico for working hard to maximise his 
time in school  

Alaina-Rose for always trying her 
best and being a good role model 

Kestrels Courtney for always participating in 
lessons 

Brandon for always trying his best 
even when it is difficult  

Special          
mentions 

Robin class for participating and never 
saying I can’t during the mini        
marathon 

Michael for being incredibly helpful 
and mature at the end of every 
school day  

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 72.73 

Robin Class 94.29 

Sparrow Class 91.46 

Wren Class 93.09 

Puffin Class 95.59 

Kingfisher Class 95.56 

Hummingbird Class 90.60 

Falcon Class 93.33 

Kestrel Class 95.40 

Eagle Class 98.00 

This weeks winners of the Dojo cup are: 

Robins 

This weeks certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to the 

Eagles 
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House points totals this 

week: 

 

Snowdon     100 

 

Slieve Donard     115 

 

Ben Nevis    95 

 

Scafell Pike     77 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Rosie and Jenna for always doing what they have been 

asked and being great role models around the           

classroom. 

 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for achieving the highest dojos in their class:   

Vita, Kyran, George, Muhannad, Joey, Layla, Lily-Mae, Ava, Olivia and Isla                                                                                                         
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Kingfishers have been 

making switches in Science 

this week. 

We have been taking part in 

our mini marathon in line with 

the London marathon where 

over 3 days children have ran 

2.6 miles together. 

Children in Puffin class have been using their building skills to recreate 

Stonehenge out of shortbread biscuits. 

This week in photos featuring: 

Kingfishers, Puffins and our 

mini marathon…………. 
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Sparrows week in photos…... 

Working together in History to act out the       

adventures of Amelia Earhart.  

Working together in a group in RE to act out the 

parable of the paralysed man. 

And finally working as a team in computing to scan 

and items make receipts  using barcodes. 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

Reception/Year 1 and Year 2 parents 

Read write INC information session 

Tuesday 12th October 

9am 

 

We have M and M productions visiting us on  

Wednesday 8th October to perform Treasure Island . 

This will be an interactive performance using a big 

screen and children will be going in at set times.  

PE DAYS: 

Mondays: Kingfishers and Wrens 

 

Tuesdays: Puffins 

 

Wednesdays: Falcons and Eagles 

 

Thursdays: Robins and Kestrels 

 

Fridays: Bumblebees, Hummingbirds and 

Sparrows 

Children are to wear school PE kit on these 

days. They should not be in branded     

sportswear. If your child is in an afterschool 

club they must bring school PE kit as they are 

still representing Seven Fields primary 

school. 

PTA meeting with Mrs young will be taking place on 

Friday 8th October 9am—10am. Everyone is welcome 

to pop along and take some time to speak with Mrs 

Young about school matters. 

We have seen increases in children arriving late to 

school, please remember that the school gates open at 

8:30am for the children to be in class and settled to learn 

at 8:45am. Being on time means children are not missing 

important lesson time. The odd 15 minutes lateness each 

day soon adds up to a whole lesson being missed in one 

week. 


